
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

25 October 2019 
 

Halloween Disco Upper Site – Wednesday 13 November 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Wednesday 13 November, there will be discos held at Bothal Upper Site at the following 
times: 
 

Years 3 & 4:  4.15pm - 5.30pm 
Years 5 & 6:  5.45pm - 7.00pm 

 
The cost of entry is £2.50 and includes a hot dog and juice or water.   There will also be a 
tuck shop on the evening, but we ask that children bring no more than £1 to spend. 
 
Please collect your child from the main entrance.  Please note that children must be 
collected by a parent or nominated adult. 
 
If you wish your child to attend, send the correct money in an envelope with your child’s 
name clearly marked by 4pm on Monday 11 November.  If you have not already done so, 
please inform the school office of any dietary requirements and/or food allergies or state 
below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Friends of Bothal Primary 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE RETURN TO UPPER SITE OFFICE BY 4PM MONDAY 11 NOVEMBER 
 

 

Name of Child ……………………………………………………………….………………………… Class ………………… 
 
My child has permission to attend the school disco and I enclose £2.50. 
 
Please note he/she has the following food allergy/dietary requirements: …………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………..… (Parent/Carer) 


